Most of us have found ourselves in the situa-
tion where we just did not know what to say when
talking to people who have experienced deep pain
like Parker and Ellen Terry have. On the bulletin
table today is a little booklet called “When You
Don't Know What To Say”. It is one of the best
Pastor Norm has seen. Help yourself.

Our sympathy to Ed and Peggy Teegardin on the
passing of their sister-in-law, Margo Teegardin,
October 26. Norman and Margo Teegardin were
long-time FMC attenders until they moved south.
Ed’s brother, Norman, passed away two years ago.

Beginning this Wednesday, Pastor Norm’s
Small Church topic will be “When God...”

When God is inattentive

When God is uncooperative

When God is late
The study of three New Testament men who were
loved by God but their circumstances seemed to
tell a different story. This is a DVD study by Andy
Stanley. Everyone is welcome, 6:45 pm, room
$103/104.

Pastor Norm, who heads up small groups,

is always prayerfully seeking new leaders for new
groups. Almost any age group could form a new
group, if there were leaders who wanted to head
them up. If you have ever considered leading a
small group, please let Pastor Norm know. You
may want to lead, but do not have any idea what
to do. Just give Pastor Norm a call. There is simple
material to help or you can be immersed in the
topic of leading a group. You may be new to the
church, having just moved to the area, and have
now started to attend FMC, and want to lead a
small group. Just let Pastor Norm know, 665-8402
or norm@fairviewangola.com. He is waiting to
hear from you!

The CARS ministry is always looking for donated
cars they can make easy repairs to and pass on to
others who have no transportation. At the moment
we have a young man who works faithfully at his
job but has no transportation. If you are trading in
your car and do not need the trade-in value, please
consider helping out this young man. Contact
Pastor Norm for more information or pick up the
"Donate Your Car to the Church” brochure from

the literature rack.

We need everyone’s help! BMP (Bethlehem
Marketplace) information will start to appear on
our FMC Facebook page weekly. If you would like
it and share it every time you see it, Facebook will
make it reappear over and over again. This is one
of the key ways we advertise BMP. Thanks for
helping.

The Luke 3:11 Community Coat Bank has
gently used and brand new coats of various
shapes and sizes, including adult sizes. The Coat
Bank is open this Saturday, November 4, 9:00 am
- 1:00 pm, at Mount Zion United Methodist Church
on Golden Lake Road. The person needing a coat
must be present to receive a coat. The Coat Bank
helps approximately 1,000 people each year with
coats, gloves, hats, etc.

The FMC CARS Ministry is looking for some
help with this “*hands-on ministry” the 2nd Satur-
day of each month. Please contact Ed Teegardin
for more information, 260-668-3356.

Interested in subbing in all areas of FMC
Daycare? The hours would be anywhere from
6:15 am - 5:30 pm and the ages anywhere from
6 weeks to 5 years old. Please contact Susan,
665-8573.

Do you need wood for your small group or
family campfire? Help yourself to the wood in the
fower level garage. Have Chuck or Pastor Norm
unlock the doors if they are locked. All we ask is
that you have a good time around the campfire!

Don’t have a Bible of your own? Know a friend
who needs a Bible? You are welcome to take a
Bible from the seats in the sanctuary. Be sure to
put your name in it.

Grief - If you are one or know of one who has
experienced the pain of grief, there are several
booklets in the literature rack by the mailboxes
that may be helpful for you. Titles include Why?,
Hope, When the Tears Remain, Out of the Ashes,
and others too. Help yourself to all you or your
friends may need.

Having surgery? Contact the church office and a
staff person will be there for your surgery to pray
ahead of time and possibly to sit with your family
while you are in surgery. Each individual family
handles surgery and hospital stays differently.
Some only want the pastoral staff to pray over the
phone. We ask you to tell us what you want the
pastoral staff to do and which staff person you
prefer. We will do our best to be there, but we
also encourage you to lean on your small group.
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Helping people take their next step toward Jesus.

A special welcome to our first time guests.
We invite you to go to the Guest Reception Center
in the foyer to receive a special gift. Pastor Joel welcomes
your response to your experience at FMC today.
Contact him by e-mail: joel@fairviewangola.com
land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN, 46703,
or by phone: 665-8402.
www.fairviewangola.com
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This Week ot a Glance...
Sunday, October 29

9 & 10:30 am Worship Services - Family Service
The 5th Sunday of the month we
encourage families to sit together.
The nursery and toddler rooms will
be open but there will be no
teen classes or classes for children
ages 3 and up. Christmas rehearsal
at 10:30 will still take place.

10:31 am Casual Service in the Gym
8,9& 1030 am Adult Small Churches
10:30 am Preschool/Kindergarten Christmas
Musical Rehearsal Room 124

Tuesday, Ociober 31
6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.
9 am-12 noon Scrabble - Open to everyone,
Including men. Fireside room*
5:30-7:30 pm Fall Festival - more details on the
orange insert in this bulletin.

Wednesday, November 1

5:00-6:15 pm FMC 6Girill - Menu: Thanksgiving
Dinner. Come eat supper,
Fellowship, then head to class.
There is no charge, donations
accepted. In the gym

6:30-6:30 pm Kids Christmas Musical Rehearsal

6:30-8:00 pm Nursery and Awana
Awana is 2 years - 5th grade

6:30-8:00 pm FSM (Fairview Student Ministries)
Grades 6-12. Teen rooms upstairs
behind the sanctuary.

6:45-8:00 pm Adult classes - A list of classes is
available at the Connection Center.

8:15-9:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal

Friday, November 3
6:00-8:00 am Men's Bible Study -Fireside room

Saturday, November 4
8 am - 1 pm Revive Indiana in the gym

Sunday, November 5
2:00 am Daylight Savings Time ends -
Turn your clocks back an hour.
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services
10:31 am Casual Service in the Gym
8,9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches
9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School
9:00 am Teens Sunday School
10:30 am Preschool/Kindergarten Christmas
Musical Rehearsal Room 124
3:00 pm GriefShare - Surviving The Holidays
Firesicle room

* Fireside room is entrance 9

(AR E R R R R R R R N R R R R R N R R NN ]

- ]
¢ Don‘t forget to check your .
: church mailbox today! E

®escsssrsssesasssssronasesoneen

Nursery through 5th grade
Sundays 9 and 10:30 am
Awana - Wednesdays
6:30 pm

fairview kids
Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across

from the mailboxes

Preschool and K - 5th grade - sit with parents in

the sanctuary today for Family Service day with the excep-
tion of the preschoolers/kindergarteners who are in the
Christmas musical rehearsal at 10:30 am.

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900 * jessica@fairviewangola.com

Sunday School
9:00 am
Wednesdays
6.:30-8:00 pm
Teen rooms upstairs

™

e behind sanctuary

Fairview Student Ministries
Grades 6-8; Mark & Jessica Compton
763-670-3727 mark@fairviewangola.com

Grades 9-12; Jon & Erin Geyer
260-223-2687 jon@fairviewangola.com

Attention Senior High Students
Rake and Run!
This Wednesday, November 1
Leaving FMC at 6:45 pm

NOTE: if you will be late, please contact Jon,

260-223-2687, to find out where to meet up!

Please bring rakes and wear clothes and shoes

that are good to wear for raking.

Fairview Missionary Church
260-665-8402
Monday-Thursday, 8 am - 5 pm
Friday, 8 am - 4 pm
After Hours Contact Info for Ministry Staff

Jessica Bonner 419-889-7900

Mark Compton 763-670-3727
Glenn Flint 260-665-0083
Norm Fuller 260-665-6975

260-223-2687
260-668-6734
574-903-4052

Jonathan Geyer
Joel Greenwood

Jake Shipe

Upcoming €vents

Visit our website, fairviewangola.com,
for information about these and
other events.

CEF Fall Banquet - Tomorrow, Monday, Oct. 30,
6:30 pm at Lakewood Park Baptist Church, Auburn.
The speaker is Gracia Burnham, author of the book
“In the Presence of My Enemies”. Her husband was
killed in a rescue attempt from Philippine terrorists
after a year in captivity, Call 260-925-3493 for
complimentary tickets. An offering will be collected
for the ministry of CEF.

Kids Fall Festival, this Tuesday, October 31, here
at FMC! If you don't already have a ticket with all
the details, please keep the one inserted in this
bulletin. It is needed to enter from 5:30-5:50 pm
at entrance #9 on our lower level. A ticket is not
needed to enter from 6-7:30 pm at the front en-
trance. Carnival games for kids through 5th grade.
Free family dinner, balloon animals, great prizes!
ALSO...

There are still LOTS of opportunities to help with
this event such as setting up games, manning
games, face painting, bringing in baked goods for
the cake walk, passing out ticket bags, etc. Also,
volunteers are wanted to help with setting up to-
morrow, 10 am - noon, Tuesday, 1-2:30 pm and
4-5 pm. Please sign up at the Connection Center
or contact Jessica Bonner, 665-8402.

The FMC Grill is the first Wednesday of every
month September through May, in the gym. The
next one is this Wednesday, 5:00-6:15 p.m. The
menu is Thanksgiving Dinner. There is no cost;
however, donations are accepted. Volunteers are
wanted for preparation, serving or cleanup for this
event. Please contact Jake Shipe, 665-8402. This is
a great time before Wednesday night classes to
visit with each other.

Revive Indiana - this Sat., Nov. 4, 8 am - 1 pm,
in the FMC gym. This is a great way to spend time
with other-believers and learn how to share your
faith in Jesus. We do this by listening to people in
the community, praying for, and sharing the gospel
with them. The half day begins with breakfast and
training, then we form teams to go out into the
community for a couple of hours looking for people
to show and tell them of God’s love through Jesus.
We end by coming back and sharing encourage-
ment stories from the morning. Come join us!
Questions? Contact Mark Compton, 763-670-3727.

Baptism - Are you interested in getting baptized
in order to take your next step toward Jesus and
publicly announce the condition of your heart? If
so, there is an opportunity to be baptized after
the 9:00, 10:30 or 10:31 services next Sunday,
Nov. 5. Please pick up a brochure from the litera-
fure rack in the hallway across from the nursery
and return it to the office.

GriefShare - Surviving The Holidays

Next Sunday, November 5, 3:00-5:00 pm, in the
Fireside room. If you've lost a loved one in the
last year and think the holidays will be hard for
you, this one time meeting is for you. We will
watch a video and look at resources to help you
through this time.

Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes are
available in the foyer to pick up, fill, and have
back to FMC by Sunday, Nov. 12. The Shoebox
Packing Party is Wednesday, Nov. 8 during
Awana. Goal is 650 shoeboxes! NOTE: The cost
of shipping is now $9.00 per box and no tooth-
paste or candy of any kind is accepted. If you
would rather not fill a box but would like to help
in some way, a suggested donation is $35. That
covers the cost of one box; however, any amount
is welcome. Please mark “Shoeboxes” on the
offering envelope.

WOW (Women of Worth) Holiday Recipe
Exchange - Monday, November 13, 6:30 pm,

in the Fireside room. Bring your favorite dessert
to share. Once you sign up at the Connection
Center, a blank recipe card will be placed in your
church mailbox to fill out and bring with you to
the event.

Bethlehem Marketplace (BMP) Saturday and
Sunday, December 2 and 3, 1:00-5:00 pm. FMC's
annual walk-through event. Sign up at the table
in the foyer for snacks, meals for the setup & teal
down crews and/or being a part of the cast. Note
the cast has no rehearsals, only an informational
meeting Friday, December 1.

Multti-Church Hurricane Relief Mission Trip
FMC, along with other local churches, is going
on a mission trip through Samaritan’s Purse to
Pearland, Texas, February 3-17, 2018. Informa-
tion is available at the Connection Center or
contact Pastor Jake, 574-903-4052 or 665-8402.

4th Annual Fairview Florida Picnic

Saturday, February 10, noon, in Sarasota, Florida.
To receive news about the picnic, provide your
email address on the friendship pad and indicate
“Florida Picnic Info please.”



